
Several years ago I was looking at our Lodge web page and found 
interesting articles on our first 30 Masters.  These were the brothers who 
served us from 1905 until 1934.  A year ago I was again looking at our 
website and could not find these stories.  I discovered that they had been 
removed because we had changed Web-Masters.   
 
I tracked down the original stories, made some edits, and got them re-
posted on our website.  I also started my research on the remaining 
brothers who have served our Lodge as its Master.  I am now pleased to 
say that we now have on our Lodge website the stories about all of our 
Past Masters.  My research involved reading the Lodge files on all of these 
brothers, their obituaries if they were deceased, talking to some of the 
senior Past Masters and bugging the living Past Masters for information 
about themselves.   
 
I am sure that you will find these stories interesting so go to 
www.lpp366.org click on the HISTORY tab and scroll down to PAST 
MASTERS.  This page will have links to all of our Past Masters in groups of 
20.  Take the time to start at the beginning and read about all of these 
brothers. 
 
My current project is to read all of the Minutes of every meeting of our 
Lodge starting in January, 1906.  Each month I will write something about 
our early days.  For instance, in the early days, what was a major expense 
that our Lodge paid for each month?  I will give you a clue; I am not 
talking about rent. 
 
Richard Frey PM 1980 
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